
 
Date: 07th September 2018 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

The National Testing Agency (NTA) has established a countrywide network of 

Test Practice Centers (TPCs) for students of rural areas and others, so that 

everyone will have an opportunity to participate in practice sessions of taking a 

Computer Based Test (CBT) before the examination.  

The Student Registration facility for Test Practice Centre (TPC) has been 

opened from 01st to 06th September, 2018 (first weekend of September) through 

NTA website www.nta.ac.in and “NTA Student” App downloadable through ‘Play 

Store’. The next Registration will start on 10th September 2018 at 11:00 AM for the 

next weekend.  

The TPCs will be operative starting from 8th September 2018 on all 

Saturday’s/Sundays. The slot for Saturday is from 14:30 to 17:30 Hrs and two 

slots of Sunday are from 11:00 to 14:00 Hrs and 14:30 to 17:30 Hrs. The final 

selection process of a Test Practice Centre (TPCs) will be done automatically 

based on the population of students in that area. The final list of operative TPCs 

will be available on the website www.nta.ac.in.  

 It is also requested that the Test Practice Centre (TPCs) should help any 

student of JEE (Main)/UGC-NET who approaches them for Mock Practice 

Test. The TPCs can do that by downloading the Mock Test available on the 

NTA website www.nta.ac.in as well as from the TPC Dashboard 

https://nta.ac.in/Centre/Login from tomorrow, 08th September 2018    

The above information may be submitted to NTA through the Interactive 

Dashboard provided to the registered TPC. 
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